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Reschedule of Sheep and Goat Workshop
There will be a Sheep and Goat Workshop on December 12, 2019.

Participants will learn about vaccination protocols and parasite prevention and
control for both sheep and goats.

The workshop will be led by Dr. Alison Crane, KSU Specialist of Sheep and
Goats. It is sponsored by K-State Research and Extension Meadowlark Extension
District and will be held at the Northeast Kansas Heritage Complex south of
Holton beginning at 7:00 PM.

For additional information or questions about the event contact Jody Holthaus in
the Holton Office at 785-364-4125 jholthau@ksu.edu.
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